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Dear Colleagues, 

I would like to cordially invite you to the New Energy Technology Symposium at the American Chemical Society 
meeting next year March 27- 31, 2011. The symposium will be held in Anaheim, California, USA.  

For the fifth year in a row, the American Chemical Society, the largest scientific association in the world, has 
provided the opportunity for researchers studying low-energy nuclear reaction research to contribute to and 
participate in mainstream science. 

LENR/Cold Fusion is a potential clean source of sustainable energy and a groundbreaking field for nanotechnology 
and materials science research.   
In March 2010, the New Energy Technology Symposium at the American Chemical Society meeting in San 
Francisco included three dozen presentations over two days. ACS recognized the importance and validity of this 
new field with a press release http://www.eurekalert.org/pub_releases/2010-03/acs-acs031110.php 
http://portal.acs.org/portal/acs/corg/content?_nfpb=true&_pageLabel=PP_ARTICLEMAIN&node_id=222&content_id=CNBP_024353&use_sec=tr
ue&sec_url_var=region1&__uuid= 
and a videotaped press conference http://www.ustream.tv/recorded/5620243 that garnered worldwide media 
attention.  
Please feel free to submit your abstract (150 words or less) to me at this time. The tentative conference timeline is 
listed on the Marwan Chemie Web site. 

Alternatively, you may do so online starting in August at the ACS online abstract system (Environmental Division 
ENVR –  New Energy Technology Symposium).  
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